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Date: 3rd November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SCHOOL RESOURCES – READING BOOKS 
 
At Calderwood, we have been very lucky to have wonderful book banded reading books for all of our 
children throughout the school that have been previously bought by our Parent Council costing thousands of 
pounds. Reading is so important. We use our reading books every day in class, as well as sending them 
home as part of homework. In recent times, our reading books are beginning to disappear resulting in sets of 
books being incomplete and not ready for use again for other children. This is because reading books are 
going home but are not being returned to school. These books are too expensive to constantly be replaced 
and we need your support in ensuring they are returned to school. 
 
We are aware that books may have gone home and have been misplaced, so we are hoping that some of 
our Calderwood families may have some school reading books at home. If this is the case, we would urge 
you to return them, no questions asked! A box will be set up outside the main office for you to put any school 
reading books that you may have. Below are some examples of what the books may look like and the logos 
they would have on them. Also, there are lots of novels that our upper classes use. If these belong to the 
school, they would have the ‘Calderwood Primary’ stamp on the inside page. 
 
Please help and encourage your child to look after their school reading book. It is important that these go 
home for children to read, but please understand that our children use them in class too. It is therefore 
essential that reading books get put back into school bags each night to ensure they are safely returned.  
 
As always, we appreciate your ongoing support and cooperation.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Mrs Kirkland 
Depute Head Teacher 
 
 


